



October 3, 2017

DIVISION MEMORANDUM No. 643\_\_\_, s. 2017

## FINANCIAL ASSISTANCE FOR MARAWI CITY

TO: Assistant Superintendents

Chiefs of SGOD and CID

**Division Supervisors/Coordinators** 

SEPS and EPS 2

District Supervisors/OICs

Elementary and Secondary School Heads

- 1. This has reference to the Regional Memorandum No. 0623, s. 2017, "RE: BRIGADA ESKWELA SA MARAWI CITY: ANNOUNCING THE TWINNED MARAWI SCHOOLS WITH SCHOOLS DIVISIONS OF REGION 7". The Division of Cebu Province is paired with Anguyao Central Elementary School.
- 2. Please be informed that the Division of Cebu Province will not be sending personnel to Marawi for the "Bangon Marawi Program of DepEd" for security purposes, rather we will be extending financial assistance that we could contribute as a way of helping them in this very difficult time.
- 3. In line with this, we are requesting from all school heads to please provide DROP BOX/ COIN BOX or CAN in your respective schools for any financial donation that our stakeholders would like to donate.
- 4. All Public Schools District Supervisors are hereby directed to please collect all the financial assistance from all schools in your district and hand-over the amount collected at the Division Office through the Chief of the SGOD, Dr. Novie O. Mangubat with the attached list of schools and the corresponding amount collected on or before October 30, 2017.
- 5. Immediate dissemination of and compliance with this Memorandum is directed.

RHEA MAR A ANGTUD, Ed. D., CESO VI